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Monday 4th March 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are writing to you regarding the breakfast club that we will be running during SAT week; the week beginning the 13th May.

During this week we would like all children to attend our breakfast club which will be held on Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday at 8am.   Staff will be in the hall from 7.30am; children should not wait outside but come straight into the hall when they arrive at school through the Year 6 gates.

In previous years we have had a very positive response to breakfast club; children have enjoyed eating their breakfast at school and reported that it helped them to relax before the tests.  We feel it makes a difference to the children and would encourage all Year 6 children to attend.

Toast and cereal will be available for all children.  We ask for pre orders for bacon or sausage sandwiches.  Tea and coffee is available as well as juices.  

There is no charge for breakfast club.  
On ParentPay please indicate your consent for your child to attend Breakfast Club and place their order for their cooked sandwich.  Please do this by Friday 22nd March.  
Thank you for your continued support.

Mrs Moody

